
Dear CVHS Boys Basketball Family, Friends & Supporters: 
 
Our state’s budget crisis has slashed public education funding and high school athletics has been one 
of the hardest hit. This year, we will be receiving very little from the district for our Capo Valley High 
School Boys Basketball program. We need your help! In order to maintain a quality basketball program, 
we need to rely completely on the kindness of family, friends and local businesses to help support our 
program and our boys. 
 
Our players work hard on and off the court.  They are encouraged to maintain good grades, participate 
in community service and help support our program through fundraising.  Our goal is to encourage and 
mentor our players so they can “live the dream” of playing high school basketball and give them the  
opportunity to succeed and excel as a representative of their team, their school and their community.    
 
It is our hope that with your generous donation, we can reach our goals and continue as a quality high 
school basketball program. All contributions are tax deductable and will go directly to our program. Any 
and all donations are greatly appreciated and your name will be listed as a basketball booster in our 
program and on our website. Black, White & Gold Sponsors will receive ad spaces in our program and 
on our website (please see details below). We thank you for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

CVHS Boys Basketball Program      Cougar Athlete:  _______________________ 
www.capovalleybasketball.com  
Tax ID # 27-2875205     Donation Amount: _______________________
      

 

YES!  I would like to support the CVHS Boys Basketball Program: 
 

 
Player Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Sponsor Name:_____________________________     Email_____________________________ 
 
Contribution:       $25______        $50______        $75______        $100______        Other______ 
 
$200 Black Sponsor_____     $300 White Sponsor_____     $500 Gold Sponsor_____ 
(1/4 page color ad in program       (1/2 page color ad in program      (full page color ad in program 
   and logo/name on website)          and logo/name on website)           and logo/name on website) 

 
 

Black, White & Gold Sponsors - please email your advertisement & logo/name in jpg format to: 
admin@capovalleybasketball.com  

 
Please make checks out to CBBC (Capo Boys Basketball Club) and mail to:   

CVHS Boys Basketball - Donations Chairperson  
31962 Paseo Sagrado, San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675 


